From: Denise [mailto

Sent: 07 July 2010 11:41

To: 'POServices'

Subject: DFT letter to Nfk CC dated 10 June re. NDR
Dear Simon,

Norwich Northern Distributor Road

Please would you forward the attached letter to the Inspectors. It is unclear whether the Inspectors have seen
the letter dated 10 June from the Department for Transport to Norfolk County Council since there is

no copy posted on the GNDP website. The letter was released yesterday into the public domain following a
Freedom of Information request.

The letter advises the County Council to minimise its activities on the Norwich Northern Distributor Road
pending the outcome of the Spending Review as Ministers are unable to give any assurances over funding.

The suspension of work has important ramifications for the Submitted Joint Core Strategy which is predicated
on a NDR. As you will recall, the GNDP told the Inspectors at the Exploratory Meeting on 13 May there there
was no Plan B in the event of the NDR not proceeding.

Please could you also post this letter on the GNDP website.
With many thanks.
Regards, Denise

Denise Carlo, NNTAG
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